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A group of private landowners want to keep the rest of us from enjoying a resource that
belongs to the public -- the Deschutes River -- and keep the Park District from completing a
long-planned trail connection -- in the name of conservation. What a selfish act. If they are
that concerned about protecting the river, they should give their property to the Deschutes
Land Trust. Please kill this piece of disingenuous and special interest driven legislation.
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